
 
October 2023 

Dear parent/carer 

We are writing to inform your child has been invited to attend GCSE Chemistry revision day over the 
October half term at Cardinal Newman Catholic School. These sessions are being delivered by an 
external revision company; Pet Xi and your child has been specifically selected in order to support 
them in achieving their target grade.  

Students in Year 11 benefitted from sessions by Pet Xi last year in preparation for their GCSE science 
exams, and the feedback was extremely positive. 

The session delivered aims to support and develop current knowledge and understanding in 
Chemistry. 

The sessions will be delivered on the following day: Thursday 2nd November 

Please see below for the timetable of planned sessions: 

Subject Date Time Location 
Chemistry Thursday 2nd November 9.30 –3.00 AY03 

 

Refreshments are provided for all tuition sessions, for all students. If you have any specific dietary 
requirements, please contact Ms Goodwin or Mrs Shepherd via email: 
michelle.goodwin@cncs.school / Nicola.shepherd@cncs.school  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Michelle Goodwin                            Mrs Nicola Shepherd 

Deputy Headteacher                             Head of Science 

 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Please click on the link below 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/CJC3jjN2wv  

N Shepherd 


